
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

  
  
To:   Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
       
From:  Santa Barbara County Public Health 
       
Date:   April 10, 2020 
  
Subject: Request to Continue Item: EMS Ordinance for EMT & Paramedic Fees 
       
CC: Mona Miyasato, CEO 

Terri Maus-Nisich, Assistant CEO 
 Mike Ghizzoni, County Counsel 

 
 

 

The Public Health Department respectfully requests this item be continued to the 
May 5, 2020 Departmental Agenda.  
 
This item was docketed and brought to the Board on March 24, 2020 on the 
Administrative Agenda, setting the original Departmental Hearing for April 21, 
2020. The department respectfully requests this item be continued to May 5, 
2020 due to the full Departmental Agenda on April 21, 2020. 
 
Please contact Nick Clay, EMS Director at X15394 if you have any questions or 
concerns. 
 


